
Russley Road upgrade

There will be speed restrictions and other traffic management on and around the bridge 
over the next few months while the project team lay the final road surface and carry out 
other work to complete the Russley Road Upgrade.

Please drive with extra care and pay close attention to the signage to ensure you are in 
the correct lane to get to your destination. Thanks for your patience and understanding.

Christchurch’s new Memorial Avenue Gateway Bridge  
is open to traffic but we are not finished yet!

More information www.nzta.govt.nz/russley-road


